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135th Anniversary

Dear Member,

We have been made aware that a Member who came to the Club last Sunday 7th March
2021 has just tested COVID-19 positive. The concerned Member mainly went to the 2/F
and had lunch in the Restaurant from 1pm until 3pm and then left the Club returning at
7pm to go to the Coffee Shop to pick up a takeaway and thereafter went to the Kiosk on
the G/FI eventually leaving the Club at 7:15pm.

Unfortunately, even with the Club’s enhanced daily cleaning procedures and, with an
abundance of caution, it has been decided that once again we will close the Club for two
days of deep cleaning of all facilities. The Club will therefore be closed from close of
business this evening Friday 12th March 2021 and will reopen at 7am on Monday 15th
March 2021.

Members who were in the Club from between 1pm to 3pm on Sunday 7th March and,

in particular those who were in the Restaurant between 1pm to 3pm, are advised to
consider getting COVID tested. Any Member here in the Club at 7pm in, and around,
either the Kiosk or Coffee Shop may want to do likewise. And, on a precautionary note

| would ask that Members who have attended the Ursus Gym in Sai Ying Pun (or been in
close contact with someone who has), get COVID tested and look to refrain from using
the Club’s facilities for 14 days at least.

As with my last message to you on the same subject, | would ask that any Member who
becomes aware that they have been tested positive for COVID-19 directly informs the
Club as soon as possible, which they can do by email on covidinfo@hkfc.com.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club
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